
 

 

 

 

 

6028 Ebenezer Road 

Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

Phone: 615-643-0637 

Fax: 615-643-0639 

Email: office@ebenezergreenbrier.org 

Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

     LOVE GOD 

     LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

     LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

         March 12, 2023 
 

  Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

  Music Minister: CathyJean Spencer 

  Pianist: Donna Grace 

  Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

  Children’s Director: Bobbie Morgan 

  Senior Adult Director: Vicki Clark and Barbara Freeman 

  Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

   

  Sunday   
Deacon Prayer Time 8:50 AM 
   
Sunday School 9 AM on campus and through     
 Freeconference.com 
 
Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

Choir Practice 1:30 

 

Drama Troupe Practice 2:45 

 

No Sunday Evening Services  

 

  Wednesday   

Prayer Meeting on campus and through Freeconference.com 7 PM 

 

 Ebenezer Happenings      
           

Today  Committee on Committees & By-laws will meet after the  
  service this morning in the library 
 
March 15 Building and Grounds Committee will meet at 6:15 PM 
 
March 16-18 Missions Get-Together, Brentwood Baptist Church 
 
March 17 Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
 
March 20-24 Spring Break - NO SCHOOL 
 
March 20 Worship Music Round Table Middle TN 9-Noon @ 
  Springfield Baptist Church 
 
March 21 20th Annual Pro-Life Women’s Day on the Hill 

EBC received a thank you card from Brenda thanking everyone for 
all the thoughts, prayers, food, cards and phone calls. 

Monthly Budget              $20,895.00 
Weekly need:                  $4,821.83 
Budget Need YTD          $48,218.30 
Actual Collected YTD     $45,557.39 
BEHIND YTD               -$2,660.91 
Total collected in principal and  
fundraiser YTD              $17,895.55 

The Church Office will be back to regular hours starting  
March 14. Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 8 AM - 2 PM.   

OCC for March  
All Dressed Up 

T-shirts, Pants and Shorts, Dresses 
and skirts, Hats (any style: winter,  
baseball...) Scarves, gloves, mittens, 
Socks, shoes, flip flops, Bandanas,   

sunglasses, Rain ponchos, Shoelaces, 
Silly dress up:, Animals masks,        

Superhero capes, Princess tiaras 

UNITED Called to be One 

EBC will have an Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 1 
@ 10 AM, the committee is asking you to please bring in 
plastic eggs. 

Our Goal 
$1,100 



If you have any thing that needs to be added to the 
bulletin or someone who needs to be added to or 
removed from the prayer list, please email the 
church office at office@ebenezergreenbrier.org or 
call the church at (615)643-0637. 

Church Cleaning Schedule  

      March 12          March 19 
Harvey Major, Valerie Bibee,           Amber Hudgins,  
Norma Bass                    Sonya Henry    
  Collect/Dispose of Trash 
 March 12           March 19 
  Barbara McLean      Thom & Debi Wilson 

Extended Session  
    March 12           March 19 
Pam Orum,                 Brenda Campbell. 
Janice Cohea          Sonya Henry 

Morning Worship 

 

Prelude                                                                 Donna, Jimmy and Gary 

 

Welcome of Guests I Must Tell Jesus               08-424 

  

Announcements             Bro. Chad 

                  

Prayer                                                    Deacon of the Week  

 

Children’s Sermon 

 

Scripture of the Month “Come now, let’s settle this,” says the 
 LORD. “Though your sins are like scarlet, I will make them 
 as white as snow. Though they are red like crimson, I will 
 make them as white as wool.” Isaiah 1:18 
 
Scripture Reading   He Was Praying         Luke 11:1-4 
 
Hymn   The Lord’s Prayer               08-431 
 
Special   If My People Will Pray Choir  08-430 
 

Offertory Hymn  Sweet Hour of Prayer   08-429

      
Tithes & Offerings 
 

Offertory Meditation Tell It to Jesus     08-425  

             
Sermon         The Call: Proclamation  
   Genesis 4:26    
                                 Bro. Chad Phelan 
 
Invitation  I Need Thee Every Hour   08-423  
 
Birthdays & Anniversaries 
 
Closing Prayer  
                             
Closing Chorus  Open Our Eyes, Lord   08-426 
 

Deacon of the Week:  
 

John Twist 

URGENT NEED: The Master’s Table has some urgent 
needs right now. They called the RCBA office and said they have an 
urgent need for gallon cans of vegetables. They are totally out. 
They have been serving over 90 people a day, and the needs are 
great. They could also use meats such as chicken leg quarters or 
hamburger and 3 compartment Styrofoam to-go boxes , but        
vegetables are the priority.  Donations can be dropped off between 
9 and 11 AM, Monday-Friday. 

Don’t Forget About The $5 Shoebox 

I encourage all of you to go on a $5 shopping spree each month for 
items to pack in this year’s shoeboxes. At the beginning of each 
month I will put in the newsletter a shopping list of suggestions of 
things you can buy. Each month will have a theme such as school 
supplies or hygiene, but remember, these are just suggestions. If 
you find a great deal on something - don’t’ leave it at the store just 
because it’s not on this month’s list! Many of these items cost less 
than $5 so you can buy more than one. If you would like to           
participate but can’t get out to shop, you can also give $5 to me 
(Tammy) or Mike and we will shop for you. As you shop, bring items 
in, and put in the buckets, or place on the table in the OCC Room. 

EBC congratulates  
Kevin on his Baptism 


